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Expectations on Wolverhampton Safeguarding Boards organisations

All organisations affiliated to Wolverhampton Safeguarding Adults Board and Wolverhampton Safeguarding Children Board are expected to:

· have in place a domestic violence policy for service users

· have in place a workplace domestic violence policy

· include a routine question about domestic violence on service user referral forms

· train staff in domestic violence to an appropriate level depending on their role 

· when domestic violence is disclosed, be able to undertake a DASHH risk assessment, or have in place an agreed referral pathway for a DASHH risk assessment to be undertaken

· where the Dash risk assessment identifies the individual as at high risk of serious harm or homicide, to have a system for referring the case to MARAC (Multi-Agency Risk Assessment Conference)
· maintain contact details of appropriate local help and information and leaflets to signpost victims to specialist support agencies
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